LEGAL NOTICE

REQUEST FOR BIDS

The Weston County Fire Protection District is requesting bids for a new fire
maintenance truck. Pursuant to W.S. 16-6-106, “preference is hereby given to materials,
supplies. agricultural products, equipment, machinery and provisions produced.
manufactured or grown in Wyoming. or supplied by a resident of the state. quality
being equal to articles offered by the competitors oufside of the state.” Specifications
and related Bid Fequirements can be obtained by ca]]ml‘g (307) 746-2031. Bids nmst
be received in a sealed envelope clearly stating, “Bid For Fire Maintenance Truck”.
Each bid must be received in the Fire District Office no later than 2:00 p.m. February
10, 2025 to be considered. Bids may be mailed to Weston County Fire Protection
District PO Box 937 Newcastle WY 82701 or dropped off at 3166 West Main Street.
All bids will be opened at the regular monthly meeting February 12, 2025 at 6:00 J.Il
by the Board at the Fire Hall located at 17 Fairgrounds Road, Newcastle WY.
consideration, the succ&ssful bidder, if any. will be announced and notified. The FI.I'E
District reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, to negotiate separately with
competing bidders and to waive any informalities. defects or irregularities in any bid,
of to accept that bid, which in the judgment of the Board. ‘would best serve the public
inferest.
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